concerning an update to the policies and procedures; specifically, placing a limit on the amount

of items a patron can have checked out. A review of the draft is scheduled for the next board
meeting.

Meeting Adjourned:

Bev Pezzelle moved to adjourn the meeting. Kate Huntsberger seconded the motion. Motion
carried. Meeting adjourned at 12:10 PM.



